
 

 

July 7, 2009 
 

To Tammy King, 

 

For the past 5 years I have been procuring professional translation services from Tammy 

King and would like to take this opportunity to highly recommend her services. 

 

I became acquainted with Tammy back when I was Supervising Producer at “Alma 

Films” and later continued our cooperation when I established Mozer Films Ltd. I 

specialize in documentary cinema as well as feature films in both of which a strong 

relationship and ongoing contact with the international media community are required. 

Therefore, Tammy King has been an active partner in virtually every film or project in 

production or development, including the translation of content proposals, screenplays, 

research, submission files to English, as well as Italian, French, Arabic and more… 

always with extreme professionalism and precision and most of all with vast experience 

and an important understanding of cinema that greatly contribute to her unique translation 

skills. 

 

In addition to her expert work, Tammy King is the perfect example of efficient, courteous 

service, accompanied with a great love for the art of cinema! 

 

I wish her continuing success and fruitful cooperation in the future, 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Yariv Mozer 

and the team of Mozer Films Ltd. 
 

 
 
 


